
 

 

14 April 2011 
 
To: Marí da Silva Translations 
P.O.Box 90625 
Garsfontein 
Pretoria 
0042 
 
Dear Marí,  
 
It is with great appreciation that we received delivery of the CES Company 
Profile in Portuguese. 
 
You certainly rose to this challenge and succeeded with distinction. We had to 
find a translator with extreme competence conversing in technical fields of 
expertize in the Mining and Construction environments (our target Market in 
Mozambique)  
 
You helped us in this booklet to make our potential market believe that we 
would exceed their expectations and I’m sure that all at CES would like to 
recommend you where possible, for you have done us proud. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Your Sincerely 
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